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VHX-67F-PU 

Dakota Digital VHX Instrument Installation 
For 1967-’72 Ford Pickups 

 
Your new VHX-67F-PU kit includes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Installation 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Installation Manuals 

Control Box 

 

  (1) 36” CAT5 Cable  
 

Universal Sender Pack 

 

VHX Display 

1.  First you will need to remove the stock gauge cluster. To do so, remove the stock bezel by removing 
the eight (8) Phillips screws on the top and bottom edge as indicated in the photo. Also disconnect the 
wiring and speedometer cable on the back side. Retain hardware for reassembly. 

Ford Speed 
Adapter 

 

(8) 6-32 Flathead 
Screws 

 

Switch Assembly 
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2.  Remove the stock gauge cluster from the bezel by removing the eight (8) mounting screws. For a 
plastic gauge bezel, retain the original hardware for reassembly. For a steel gauge bezel, use the 
hardware included with the kit.   

4. As you re-install the gauge bezel to the dash using the stock hardware, attach the provided 36” 
CAT5 cable to the back of the VHX system. 

3.  Mount the VHX system to the gauge bezel. For the plastic bezel, use the stock eight (8) screws 
mounting from the backside as shown in the picture below on the left. For the steel bezel, use the 
provided eight (8) 6-32 x 3/8” black screws from the front as shown below on the right. Make sure to 
partially thread all screws before final torqueing to perform proper alignment for all mounting points. 

Steel Bezel 

 

Plastic Bezel 
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WARNING: This product can expose you to chemicals including lead, which is known to the State of 
California to cause cancer and birth defects or other reproductive harm. For more information go to 
www.P65Warnings.ca.gov 

 

 

5.  Refer to the main manual for wiring instructions to complete the VHX installation. 
 

http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

